ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Recreation and Parks to report to the Health, Education,
Neighborhoods, Parks, Arts and River Committee on bathroom installations in the park
system including ways to reduce costs by using standard designs, purchasing
prefabricated bathrooms, and applying other best practices to reduce the capital costs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)



